
EYFS 

Amber 

The children in Amber class have enjoyed creating some 
observational drawings of the animals we might find in the 
zoo. We have been searching on the iPads to find the     
perfect picture, and then drawing from what we could see.   

 

Ruby 

Our classroom has turned into an amazing array of 
animal experiences! We are reading Dear Zoo,  
thinking about our favourite animals and building 
our own zoos.   
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KS1 

Opal   

In science, we have been finding and naming  
everyday materials.  We went on a material hunt 
around the KS1 indoor and outdoor areas.    

Jade  

We have been learning all about the beach this 
week, ready for our trip to Lytham, St Annes 
next Tuesday! This week we have been          
gathering vocabulary and using our drama skills 
to make freeze frames of beach scenarios, like 
riding the donkeys, building sandcastles and     

                                   having a stroll along the promenade!   

Pearl  

We have started a new topic and it is all 
about different holidays. In geography 
this week, we explored three different 
types of holidays (beach, sightseeing and 
camping) and gathered lots of key          
vocabulary that will help us with our 
learning this half term.   

Welcome back!  
We are looking forward to a summer term which is jam-packed full of   
learning and opportunities for our children to thrive. All children have come 
back into school this week raring to go! Very soon, your child’s teacher will 
be sending your child home with a leaflet which will explain what they will 
learn this term and there will also be some exciting homework tasks for 
them to complete at home.    



Lower KS 2 

Topaz 

This week, the children in Topaz class have been introduced to their Ancient Egypt      
topic.  We learnt all about mummification.  We had to remove the brain, and the organs 
and then fill the body with a special salt called natron.  It was a bit disgusting!   

 

Citrine 

This week in Citrine class, we have been preparing 
for our next piece of writing by getting creative and 
completing some drama activities. We worked on 
gestures and facial expressions to convey a        
character’s emotions.   

 

Emerald  

We have started our new topic Ancient Egypt. We have explored using 
hieroglyphics to write our names. Ask us how we did it.    

 

Upper KS2 

Amethyst  

We have been looking at a new class novel: Oliver Twist. Amethyst 
class have acted out the first three chapters of the novel using a drama 
technique called a “Story Whoosh”.   

 

 

Tanzanite 

This week in English we have been inspired by Oliver 
Twist, we have posed questions about what we         
wanted to find out about the famous text and        
completed a story map   giving us the opportunity to 
demonstrate our understanding of figurative            
language . 

 

 

Sapphire 

This week Sapphire class have been exploring our new text – Oliver Twist using  
drama techniques and exploring vocabulary.    



Star of the Week 

    Well done to this weeks stars of the week.                                                    

Principal's Reading Champions:  Frankie, Kayon, Arafath, Fatima,           

Reyhana, Sani, Aayan, Corey, Lilly Rose, Maddison   

Principal’s Award:  Jenson C– for moving up an ORT level in his reading  

Ismail I - for working extra hard at home and using this learning in all his lessons  

                    Kirsty S - for noticing that something needed doing and just doing it! What a mature,  

    kind and thoughtful little girl.  

Amber Eliza 

For having a fantastically positive ‘can do’ attitude towards everything and 

anything. The self-confidence and change in willingness to try new things 

has blown us away.   

Ruby Daniel For being a fantastic member of Ruby class and making everyone smile.    

Opal Amelia B Super effort in all her learning this week. 

Jade Noor For super home learning and progress in reading.   

Pearl Kiaan For coming back to school with a positive attitude to learning.   

Topaz Muhammed   For a great effort in our first week back and being an excellent mummy. 

Citrine Aiza 
Fantastic start to the new term, picking up right where she left off.          

Absolutely superb effort this week!   

Emerald Kaylen   For an improved attitude to his learning and a great start to the new term.   

Amethyst Janikah   Putting lots of effort into her maths learning this week.   

Tanzanite Aaron An amazing attitude to his learning, since coming back after Easter. 

Sapphire Iman 
For always doing the right thing and putting in 100% effort. For being an 

excellent role model. 

Crossing Patrol  

We are currently experiencing intermittent levels of school crossing patrol  outside 

Alt Academy. This means, that there will be some sessions where there is not a   

crossing patrol on site. Whilst staff on duty can support a child  crossing the road if 

they appear to be in  danger, this support is not consistently available and is not to 

be relied upon. Please support your children to be safe on the crossing. If your child 

walks to and from school alone, please discuss road safety with them.    

Parent Forum 

The next Parent Forum will take place at Alt Academy on Monday 22nd April at 

14:30. This is an opportunity to meet with Mr Hughes, CEO and Mrs Hainsworth, 

Director of Education at the Harmony Trust and discuss how we can further        

improve the academy for pupils. We look forward to welcoming you!   



Programme of Coffee Morning       Agenda 2023-24  

Coffee mornings will take place every Tuesday morning at 9:00am in the KS2 hall.         

Everyone is welcome to attend. Here is the agenda for this half term..... please come and 

join us!  

School Uniform   

Please be reminded that children need to 

attend school in full school uniform. PE kit can 

be worn on Tuesday / Thursday. If you require 

any support with school uniform supplies, 

please speak to the office who can direct you 

to the correct support.  

Nut Free school   

We have been made aware this week that many of our 

families are unaware that we are a nut free school. 

There is a logo at the top of every newsletter which 

says ‘Nut Free Zone’. We   appreciate that this is a small logo but we 

thank you in advance for your support in not sending any products 

containing nuts into school.    

 

Mobile Phones 

Starting on Monday, if your child brings a mobile phone into school with them, they can hand it over 

to a member of staff at breakfast club for safe keeping. 




